& Oregon

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

November 24, 2003

Patrick J. Boyd
1923 E. Kings Ave.
Phoenix, AZ 85022

Dear Mr, Boyd,

(odeno. 2003-501

Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners
3218 Pringle Road SE, Suite 150

Salem, QR 97302-6311

(503) 378-5816

FAX (503) 362-1260

E-mail: oregon.obce@state or.us
www.obce.state.or.us

The Oregon Board of Chiropractic Exarniners met on November 20, 2003 and considered
your request for reinstatement of your license to practice chiropractic.

The Board voted to deny the request and stands by the original decision.

Sincerely,

Original Signatures on file

at the OBCE Office

Dave McTeague v

Executive Director

Cc: Lori Lindley, AAG

Case No. 2003-5017




